
 
 
 

 

Public Meeting Notice

 
Oct. 24, 2006 

 
Corps to meet with London Canal homeowners 
They will learn why, when and where trees will be removed 
 
What. Public meeting for the Corps of Engineers to present its plans to 
remove trees in the levee section and those within six feet of the levee toe on 
the London Avenue Canal, from its head at Pump Station 3 to Robert E. Lee 
Blvd. 
 
When. Wednesday, Oct. 25, 2006, from 6:30 to 8 p.m. 
 
Where. University of New Orleans, Old Business Building, Room 165. 
 
Who should attend. Owners (or their representatives) with property 
adjacent to the east and west banks of the London Avenue Canal.  
 
Why remove. To protect the London Avenue Canal floodwalls and adjoining 
neighborhoods during high water stages in the canal. 
 
Program elements. Review of current conditions and why trees will be 
removed. Plan and schedule. Near-term outlook for London canal in light of 
interim gates and pumps being in place. Future of canal relative to 
construction of permanent gates and pumps.  
 
Questions.  Michael Stout, project manager, 504-862-2554  
                    Joey Marceaux, Real Estate Division, 504-862-1175 
   
 


